
 

      Skills for Learning, Learning for Life                                  Twitter: @steammillspri 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

Parking 

There has been a marked improvement this week 

concerning the parking situation at school in the 

mornings and in the afternoons.  There still seem to be 

spaces in the rear car park if you are experiencing 

difficulties parking.  Thank you for your co-operation and 

patience in this matter. 

 

Christmas Lunch 

Christmas Lunch will be taking place on the last day of 

term (Friday 18th December).  You should all have 

received a letter home, if not please contact Miss Agg 

for another copy.  Please could you return the slip, even 

if children will be bringing their own packed lunch.  

Thank you. 

 

Christmas Week 

Staff are currently planning exciting Christmas events in their bubbles for the final week of term. 

More information to follow shortly. 

 

COVID Isolation 

Just to remind you that if your child has to isolate at home with you as a family due to COVID, 

the teachers will supply remote learning.  This is accessed via our eSchools platform; please 

contact Miss Agg if you are experiencing any issues accessing eSchools.  

 

Shoe Boxes – Teams 4U Forest of Dean 

Thank you to those of you that donated lovely shoe boxes for the local 

Teams 4U campaign.  The boxes will be distributed to families who we 

are sure will really appreciate your kindness and generosity. 

 

Children in Need Update 

Thanks to some most welcome late donations, the final total now stands 

at £129.90!  

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Davis 

 

Diary Dates 
 

November 

2nd Start of Term 2 

December 

18th  Christmas Lunch 

End of Term 2 

January 

4th Inset Training Day 

5th Start of Term 3 

28th Rec & Y6 Screening 
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